
From: Angela Gunther [mailto:confidentbirth@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 24, 2017 11:24 AM 
To: Sen Steiner Hayward <sen.elizabethsteinerhayward@state.or.us> 
Cc: Droppers Oliver <Oliver.Droppers@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: SB 869 

 
I am writing in support of SB 869 which: 
 

Requires health care practitioner, before administering vaccination to child, to obtain informed consent 
from parent of child or, if child is emancipated or has reached age of majority, from child. 
 

ANY medical procedures should be proceeded by full disclosure of the benefits, risks, contraindications 
and alternatives. Informed consent implies that we have been educated on our options and have the 
ability to say yes or no to procedures or treatment.  Please protect our rights to informed consent and our 
medical freedom. 
 

Thank you, 
 

Angela Gunther 
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